CENTRAL ARIZONA CACTUS AND SUCCULENT SOCIETY
Meeting: Sunday, January 21, 1996
2:00 p.m. Webster Auditorium
Board of Directors: 1: 00 p.m.
Archer House

Program: "The Bug Man", Professor John Alcock, will speak on Desert Bugs and
Plants. We really enjoyed hearing Professor Alcock a few years ago and look forward
to this talk.

December Meeting: We enjoyed the delicious food and good company and missed
those of you who were ill or had other obligations. We were entertained by a quartet
(Jim Ellioft, Damon Billings, Jo Davis and Marge Jantz) singing "Phoenix Wonderland"
to the melody of "Winter Wonderland".

Election of Officers: We are having a serious problem getting someone to be president.
Our "elections” are really a job of finding someone willing to be an officer or to serve on
the board or on a committee. Our nominating committee, Fran Tolleson, Paula Matney,
and Henry Triesler made many calls and agonized for months finally filling all offices ex-
cept president. Henry Triesler has agreed once again to act as "fitular president’, a job
he has undertaken for us at least three times. This is one organization which has plenty
of "indians" but few who want fo be “chief".

Officers for 1996:

President: vacant

Acting President or Chairman of the Board: Henry Triesler
Past President: Ken Jantz

Vice President: Gard Roper

Treasurer: Pat Korach

Secretary: Joan Skirvin

Affiliate Representative: Elaine Chapman

Librarian: Frances Volz

Publicity: Debra Korobkin

Board Members: Jo Davis, Cathy Babcock, Scott McMahon, Doyt Gallaway, Marge
Janiz

Next Month: Our February meeting will be an open garden at the Wallgces. If you went
last time, you know how impressive this estate is. And Mr. Wallace has been doing lots
more, so this is something to look forward to. Map, time, etc. in next newsletter.

Thanks to the volunteers who worked at the Maricopa County Home & Garden Show,
January 12, 13, and 14.

Have you sent in your dues?



